
Social Studies Club
The Social Studies

club is once again
underway. We have

high hopes for the Social
Studies Club. We are pres-
ently putting together pro-
jects concerning Black His-
tory. "It was one of the best
Black History programs I
could ever remember see-
ing. I was impressed by the
knowledge instilled by the
program and the actors did
great," stated Miss Senior,
Lashanna Pye. Teachers,
students, and everyone else
involved had a great time.
They had hands-on informa-

tion available to them.
Everyone enjoyed having

many activities such as triv-
ia questions and raffles.
These activities, we hope,
will spark the interest of the
students. Not only will they
have fun and win prizes but
they will also learn. That's
what the Social Studies
Club is all about. Learning
about the past and applying
what we learn to make our
futures brighter.

Looking at Africa on the globe, some
club members come up with trivia ques-
tions.

Looking for information for the Black
History program, some club members
share notes. They were given books
on some famous African Americans
that would benefit the assembly. The
library is always helps.

Row 1: J. White Row 2: Ms. Spires,
Ms. Hicklin, B. Robertson, R. Cook,
L Moore, M. Evans, R. Gaither,
J. Adams, M. Evans, T. Seibles Row
3: M. Rogers, T. Kelley, N. Shabazz,
K. Williams, N. Pauling, M. Irby,
K. Jones, C. Hendrix, S. McGraw Row
4: B. Casey, B. Boyd, T. Grier,
M. Wynn, V. Richmond, C. Hendrix,
L Hare, C. Akande
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